
LEARN THE GAME OF BRIDGE AT CARDIFF BRIDGE CLUB 
 

Penylan Bowling & Cardiff Bridge Club, Marlborough Road, Cardiff CF23 5BU 
 

 
Anyone can learn to play bridge – you don’t have to be Warren Buffet(left) or Bill Gates (right)! 

We hope you will attend our next bridge taster session on Wednesday 22nd January 2025 at 
14:00hrs. Our taster session will enable you to discover more about the game of bridge and 
sampling some elements of our “Begin bridge” course. 

We realise that committing to 10 consecutive Wednesday afternoons can be difficult and we 
are prepared to add some flexibility into course dates. We hope you will book-up for the first 
term (10 weeks) starting on Wednesday 29st January 2025 14:00-16:00hrs. The course then 
will progress on, 5/12/19/26 February, 5/12/19/26 March and 2nd April. We will possibly have 
a mid-term break if all course members want this. We realise that lessons are sometimes 
missed and so we may organise a catch-up day at the end of the course. We need at least 6 
people for the course to go ahead and a maximum of 12 so please book as early as you can. 
(We will refund any payments received promptly should the course not be able to go ahead). 
The course fee is £190 which includes “Beginning Bridge Book One” course documentation. 
You also will receive associate membership of Penylan Bowling & Cardiff Bridge Club so you 
can enjoy all our club’s facilities until the end of April.  

In order to book the course, please make a payment of £190 to:  

Account Name: Penylan Bowling & Cardiff Bridge Club 

Sort Code: 09-01-55  
Account Number: 70455189  
Reference: BB25-1 
 
So that I can order your “Beginning Bridge Book One” course documentation please also 
confirm by email to:- teaching@cardiffbridgeclub.org 

We look forward to meeting you on 22nd or 29th January. 

Simon Gottschalk 

https://www.bridgewebs.com/cardiff/
mailto:teaching@cardiffbridgeclub.org

